
From: steve raasch
To: Wigglesworth, Simon
Subject: Re: Shucknall Poultry Farm EPR/YP3221SG/A001
Date: 21 August 2024 15:15:41
Attachments: Shucknall Incinerator - March 2020.pdf

Non Technical Summary.docx

Hi Simon

I can confirm the applicant is Freemans of Newent Limited.
Non tech summary attached.
Incinerator is below 50kg/hour, APHA approval attached.
All roof water (gutters and downspouts) and yard water is piped to nearby ditch, grassed
areas under side fans.
Additional fee of £779 will be paid by applicant, will send proof as soon as I receive it, and
will take a few days.
Regards

Steve

On Wed, 21 Aug 2024 at 10:06, Wigglesworth, Simon
 wrote:

Steve

Good morning

I have picked up this new broiler farm application in Herefordshire

This is a validation case so final deadline is 4 weeks from admin approval date ie from
08/08/24.

 

I will look at sending duly making questions by the end of the week

 

In meantime I have three initial questions/requests

1. Operator- I see from your application form applicant is Freemans of Newent
Limited. Not sure why our receipt letter states Faccenda Foods Limited. Please
confirm Freemans of Newent Limited is correct applicant or please revise
application form B3.5 with current applicant

2. Non-Tech Summary- I cannot see this summary. Please provide a single page
summary of existing farm and then proposal with location NGR. Please confirm if
there is a carcass incinerator that the capacity of unit is < 50 kgs/hour to ensure not
a scheduled activity.

Please confirm what attenuation for yard water/side fan roof water streams is in
place.

 

3. Fees. There are European Sites within 5km – hence please provide additional
habitat fee - £779.Please give evidence of payment.



Environmental permits and abstraction licences: tables of charges - GOV.UK
(www.gov.uk)

 

If possible please respond by end of this week to allow me to send one final set of
questions

Many thanks

 

Simon Wigglesworth

NPS

Environment Agency

 

 

 

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you
have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it
and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its attachments for
viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to
make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of
Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments
sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone
other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.




